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New Head of IT Department 
The Executive Board of the Riksbank today appointed Marie Rudberg the new 
Head of the IT Department, with effect from 1 February 2003. Ms Rudberg is 
currently Head of the Internal Auditing Department. She joined the Riksbank from 
a position as authorised public accountant and office manager at KPMG. 

The present head of the IT Department, Staffan Wallén, will take up a post as 
advisor to the Executive Board, located within the Secretariat of the Executive 
Board. 


